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Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the Meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, Alana Wooldridge, Jenafier Carroll, Emily Robbins, Trish Simpson and Kim Jiranek.  Guests at the meeting were Becky Hilliard, Mark Kopp, Yvonda Peerce, Mikki Bland and Teresa Hoover.  

Motion 14-38 to accept the agenda was called by Alana Wooldridge and seconded by Trish Simpson.  Motion carried.

Minutes of the December 12, 2013 SBDM Council Meeting was reviewed.  14-39 Motion to accept the minutes was made by Trish Simpson and seconded by Kim Jiranek.  Motion carried.

Good News Report – Christmas Programs were a success.  We had individual programs in the class as well as grade wide programs.  We also had a tremendous amount of community support.  Mr. Jack Pike and our soldiers from Ft. Knox helped with every program.

Student Achievement – Program Review:  The scores from Program Review were reviewed. Our scores remained a 63.3%, as the dates they released were not congruent, these scores are weighted 23%.  Next year to meet our goal we will need to get a 77% and PGES will not be included until the following year due to our Program Review scores.

1st Semester Overall Writing - Writing Analysis will be going home with report cards on Tuesday.  This analysis goes home at the end of the year as well and one is kept on file. 

Trish Simpson gave an overview regarding what K-3 have been doing up to this point with regards to Program Review.  

Becky Hillard discussed how the writing portion of Program Review is going.  Writing is taking place in every grade as well as Special Area.  

Finance reports for December General Fund & Charitable Gaming were reviewed by the SBDM Council. 

Accident reports were reviewed by the council.

Enrollment is currently at 533.  We may have numerous students leaving with post reassignment within the next year.

New Business – The school is in need of classroom student chairs.  Will get with janitors and get a count and request Bingo Funds to take care of this need.

At the next meeting we will work on policy revisions.  

PLC’s are on-going.  We will work on Title 9 at the next PLD Day (Feb. 3rd).

No Bingo Requests.


Motion 14-40 to adjourn was made by Alana Wooldridge and seconded by Emily Robbins.  Motion Carried.  Meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.
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